To: NLR 2022 LLC, Grovara, Jacent, Pbkémon, and all relevant supply chain partners

I want to confirm that I, David Duran, together with my team, am working exclusively with Jerry
Eckhart and Dan Fine of NLR 2022 LLC, as well as Grovara, Jacent, Pokémon, and all other
key supply chain partners, on the Pokémon Trading Card Game 10-card booster pack
opportunity.

Once the execution and store placement are finalized, I'll also be conducting executive
walkthroughs in stores for all relevant stakeholders as part of this initiative.

Respectfully yours,





